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11/09/2021  12:49:252021/2304/P OBJ Sissel Godfrey To whom it may concern

I have only recently seen the planning application 28 August and wished to object against this application due 

to loss of privacy and overlooking my front garden. We regulary walk past this way and had not seen this 

application before this date.

We spoke to the architect after the weekend 28th August (when he called us back after a few days later)  who 

was dealing with the application and was told that they would get back in touch with us with regards to the 

application(by the 6th september). We thought that this would be best to keep good terms with our neighbour. 

They never got back to us and due to the Jewish new year time has elapsed. 

We wish to appeal the substantially increased opening of the windows due to loss of privacy and overlooking 

our front garden.

I would like to invite you down to discuss this issue. 

We have no other concerns regarding the application 

Kind Regards

Sissel Godfrey
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